
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MULTNOMAH COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD BY TSCC - 
TAX SUPERVISING & CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

ON THE BUDGET APPROVED BY THE BUDGET COMMITTEE 
OF THE MULTNOMAH COUNTY LIBRARY DISTRICT,  

MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON, FOR THE  
FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2013 TO JUNE 30, 2014. 

 
THE HEARING WILL BE HELD IN THE 

COMMISSIONERS' BOARD ROOM OF THE 
MULTNOMAH BUILDING, 501 SE HAWTHORNE BLVD., 

PORTLAND, OREGON ON 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5TH, 2013 AT 2:30 P.M. 

 
THE PURPOSE OF THE HEARING  IS TO DISCUSS THE 

BUDGET  WITH INTERESTED PERSONS. 
 

A COPY OF THE BUDGET DOCUMENT MAY BE 
INSPECTED OR OBTAINED AT THE 

MULTNOMAH COUNTY BUDGET OFFICE, 
501 SE HAWTHORNE BLVD., PORTLAND, OREGON, 
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 8:00 A.M. AND 5:00 P.M. 

OR ON THE COUNTY'S BUDGET OFFICE WEB SITE AT: 
 
 

http://multco.us/budget/fy-2014-budget 
 
 
 

http://multco.us/budget/fy-2014-budget

